
We’re Here to Speak for Justice! 

We’re Here to Speak for Justice! was the rallying cry in the late 1960s that created the 

Lanterman Act. It is once again our rallying cry! 

A day of action to  

Keep the Promise of  

The Lanterman Act Alive! 
 

The developmental services community 

has endured a decade of rate cuts and 

freezes. We are a community that is  

falling apart. We need help now! 

Thursday, September 3rd 

11:00 am—1:00 pm  

Alameda Park– Santa Barbara 

(by the Gazebo facing Anacapa St.) 

Followed by a march down State St.  

***A local rally in support of the larger rally happening in  
Sacramento at the same time*** 

Join us later in the day at  

Slingshot Art Studio, 220 West Canon 

Perdido St. for a screening of We’re Here to 

Speak For Justice, “a provocative and moving  

documentary on the founding of the regional 

center system for people with developmental 

disabilities and their families in the state of 

California.” Screening time will be 6:00 pm. 

Running time is approximately 60 minutes. 

JOIN the rallying cry of 
a community in crisis: 

 Self-advocates 

 Parent advocates 

 Service providers 

 Local representatives 

Want to help?  More information? 

Contact Jennifer:  805-683-2145 

jgriffin@alphasb.org 


